Dear Parent,

Greetings!

In compliance to the Delhi
Government office memorandum no.
10(455)/ Coord/LG/2021/159 dated
20/ 01/2024, school will remain
closed for all students on 22nd
January 2024, on account of Ram
Lalla Pran Pratishtha Ceremony at
Ayodhya.

It may be noted that all PT's, Pre
Boards and ALS exams scheduled
for 22nd January, 2024 stands
postponed. Fresh dates shall be
intimated soon.

However it may be noted that in lieu
of this holiday the 10th February

le. Second Saturday would be a full
fledged working day.



